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October 19, 2015 
 
Mr. John Frostiak 
56 McManus Street 
Balmertown ON  P0V 1C0 
mjfrostiak@bell.net  
 
 
Dear Mr. Frostiak: 
 
Re: Natural Gas Service Extension to McManus/Chukuni Subdivisions  
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has completed an investigation of the matters raised 
in your correspondence to the OEB regarding the change in scope of Phase 2 of the 
Red Lake project.   
 
We would like to inform you that Union Gas Limited has committed to file an application 
for approval of the OEB to serve the McManus/Chukuni Subdivisions.  The application 
will be the subject of a hearing, either written or oral, and the OEB will make a 
determination on this matter as part of that proceeding.  We will make sure you are 
served notice of this application, and you will have the opportunity to participate in the 
proceeding if you wish.   
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to 
Pascale.Duguay@ontarioenergyboard.ca or at 416-440-7739.  The OEB’s toll-free 
number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Pascale Duguay 
Manager, Natural Gas Applications 
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